
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 

              
                                    31st March 2025 

 
Dear parents/carers 

 
 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park Year 1 and Year 2  
 

On Tuesday 3rd June Year 1 and Year 2 will be visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park to take part in an educational workshop, as 
well as being able to enjoy the park.  
 
The cost of the trip is £20 per child. To make a payment, please do so on your MCAS account in ‘Trips’. This also 
indicates that your child has permission to attend the trip. Payments must be made by Monday 5th May.  
 
We will leave school at 9am by coach and return to school at approximately 3.30pm.  Children will be expected to wear 
their uniform. Please make sure that your child has a warm coat and suitable footwear on the day. 
 
All children are entitled to and will be provided with a packed lunch under the Universal Infant Free School Meals 
Scheme. Please indicate your child’s sandwich choice below, or alternatively, confirm that your child is bringing a 
packed lunch.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Mrs Thorpe 
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Year 1 and Year 2 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

 
My child..................... will be provided with a packed lunch from school. Please circle your child’s choice. 

 
Ham   Cheese   Tuna 

 
Or  

 
My child will bring their own packed lunch. 

 
 


